P1 Summer online learning websites

P1 teachers’ have collated a list of websites which you will find beneficial in helping your child’s learning and development over the summer. We have already used these throughout the ‘online learning’ period so hopefully you are familiar with each site.

Websites to focus on both Maths and English
· Education city  -  https://www.educationcity.com/

· Topmarks  -  https://www.topmarks.co.uk/

Focus on Maths
· https://uk.ixl.com/?partner=google&campaign=10060199990&adGroup=100031620454&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI7r_6q6Wi6gIViQcGAB1mSwENEAEYASAAEgJ4WPD_BwE

· http://www.akidsheart.com/math/index.html

Focus on phonics / Reading
· Starfall  -  https://www.starfall.com/h/index-kindergarten.php

or for a challenge

· Starfall  -  https://www.starfall.com/h/index-grades123.php

· Phonics play   -   https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
* this continues to be a free resource using the log in details below.    
Username – march20    Password – home

Reading
· Oxford Owls  -  https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/

· “Silly Squad” local library summer initiative  -  https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

· https://www.librariesni.org.uk/News/Pages/Online-Summer-Reading-Challenge-2020-launched.aspx

· You can also continue to complete any work left within your home learning packs as this will be a good resource to help keep consolidation of learning.

· Continue to revise your High Frequency words, play sound games and mental maths games that were suggested throughout the year.

· Please check over the ideas suggested in the document “P1 learning from home” which was handed out with the home learning packs. This will give you an idea of the activities to complete also. It will also be uploaded onto CD and the website for further referral.

· Continue to explore the “World Around Us” through events that interest your child or things they found intriguing over the course of the year – e.g lego – who made it? how old is it? How is it made? Where did it originate from? Etc.

We hope you find this useful in helping your child over the summer.
Thank you for all your dedication and support in helping your child at this difficult time, we appreciate everything you do and continue to do to help prepare your child for P2.

Take care and have a lovely summer.
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